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PHOTOGRAPHY AND VIDEO POLICY 

  

Cults Otters ASC may be photographing / videoing swimmers during 

training sessions / competitions for training and educational 

purposes. The use of visual evidence of performance, e.g. stroke 

technique, in training and in competition, is an important tool for 

coaching swimming and is used to analyse stroke technique and 

performance. Video evidence of this nature is for internal club use 

only and will be used solely for this purpose and shall not be shown to 

any external agency. 

Photographic Images may be used to share Cults Otters Swimmers 

Achievements and to promote the Club on the Club Website.  

Cults Otters ASC will follow the guidance for the use of images of 

young people as detailed within the Child Protection Policy and 

Procedures. 

  

If you have any concerns regarding the nature of filming / 

photographs please contact the Club CPO 

cultsotterscpo@gmail.com 
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